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MASFAP December 2019 Communication 

2019 Year-In-Review 

Dear MASFAP, 

I’m not sure where the 
time went but it is 

almost the end of 
2019.  In the blur of 
the holidays, I want to 

take a moment to 
recognize YOU, for all 
YOU do!  You make it 

happen each and 
every day for students 

across our state and 
what you do 
matters!  I’m very 

proud to be associated with MASFAP and all 
you wonderful people who make it a great 

association. 

 

And as we approach the end of the year, I want 

to wish you the very best holiday season with 

your families and friends. I am so thankful for 

you, my extended family! Thank you for all that 

you have done for me personally and for 

MASFAP this year. I will never forget this year! 

Additionally, I want to thank my co-workers at 

UMSL who supported me through the year.  

 

And to quote the great Gilda Radner, “Life is 
about not knowing, having to change, taking 
the moment and making the best of it, without 

knowing what’s going to happen next.” 

 

Happy Holidays MASFAP!  

Samantha Matchefts 

2019 MASFAP President 

The next edition of the MASFAP Monitor will be 
published in mid-January. Please send any office 
news such as new babies, weddings, promotions, 
trips, anything that is of interest to your MASFAP 
colleagues by January 10!  Send items for the 
newsletter to Melissa.Findley@moslf.org—thank 
you! 
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